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Wonderful Happenings at Wenty! 

Drought Relief visit to Ballimore! 

What an honour and privilege Ms Bolton and I had to represent the school last week in our trip to Ballimore 

PS to personally give the generous donations from our school 

community to the students and families. 

We set off from school on the Monday with the car loaded and went via 

Lithgow, Bathurst, Orange and then into Dubbo overnight. The school 

gave us a great cheer and wave as we departed bound for Balllimore. 
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From the Principal – Denise Lockrey 

https://www.facebook.com/wentworthvilleps/?hc_ref=SEARCH&fref=nf


We met up with Mrs Kylie 

Turnbull the Ballimore PS 

principal on the Monday 

evening and then went 

out again on the Tuesday 

to meet up with the 

students (all 12 students) 

and their wonderful community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students shared their experiences and we shared 

some of Wentworthville’s context. 

All the students had prepared a wonderful booklet which is now in the library for all the students to enjoy. We 

heard a lovely rendition of their school song and enjoyed a morning tea with many of the families. It was a 

tremendous partnership, one in which Mrs Turnbull and I believe can grow in the 

future.  

I was deeply moved by the resilience of the families amidst such challenging 

times on the land and speaking with one sheep farming father, it was evident, that 

even if all the dams were filled today with water, it will take some years to really 

recover from this drought period. His son Tom, was ever so generous in gifting 

me some of the wool from his farm and I will be sharing it with classes soon!  

How gorgeous!  

 

Enjoy the photos from our wonderful trip in 

support of a great rural community in 

Ballimore. Well done Wentworthville!  
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Student leader speeches for 2019 

I was so proud to hear 37 courageous students stand before the school and deliver their student leader 

speeches this week for consideration as leaders for 2019. They spoke about leadership and the qualities 

and opportunities of leaders. Many spoke of the importance of being: 

 respectful 

 a role model 

 optimistic 

 reliable 

 trustworthy 

 honest 

 kind 

 humble and having a ‘can do’ attitude. 

I was so impressed many of the speakers acknowledged others and thanked people for the opportunities 

they already had in their schooling and was particularly impressed by one candidate who acknowledged the 

words of Michelle Obama ‘…Always stay true to yourself’. 

These 37 young people certainly have bright futures! We wish them well in the process. Thank you to Mrs 

Mohanaraj and Mr Warren and the Stage 3 team for preparing the students so well. 

 

 

Men of Wenty – Community Opportunity on Friday November 23 

Men of Wenty please join Mr Wiles in gardening /weeding the big Yandina garden 

9-11am on Friday November 23, just after morning assembly! He has gloves and 

tools and containers for the weeds. Gentlemen please come along and help the 

maintenance of our grounds and our special Yandina area.  

We look forward to you coming!  

Cool refreshments to be provided! ☺ 

Denise Lockrey –Principal  

 

 

 

 

 Gala Day note 

 

 Special Needs Christmas Party 

– small group 



 

 
 

Presentation Day will be held on Tuesday December 11 2018 at the Red Gum 

Centre in Wentworthville. 

K-2    10-11 

3-6    12 -1.30pm 

All families welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that all students should have a school hat every day. Students are required to wear their 

school hat when out in the playground. Any student without a hat will be required to play under the COLA or 

sit quietly in the weather shed. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

 



  
 

 

 

                              Weeks 3 & 4 Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

Name Class Name Class 

Atulith 3M Araaina KBM 

Hannah 3/4G Ayaan KBM 

Huatong 3C Suchita KBM 

Anna 3/4G Ria KBM 

Bhanu 4R Kaira KBM 

Larenzo 3C Aaron KBM 

Kabir 3C Aagaaz KN 

Nandini 3/4G Saadgi KK 

Adhithya 1G Mishel KM 

Bala 2G Jason KM 

Sehraj 1B Nathan KA 

Alexis K-2G Suha KA 

Lennox 1M Anandi KM 

Rachit 1W Hayzen 2R 

Shreya 1W Shuban 1M 

Kaven K-2G Krishnendu 1W 

Mohamad 1M Hersh 2/3H 

Huatong 3C Sharveya K-2G 

Syon 3C Sanat 1KS 

Leena 4R Levin 2R 

Shruthi 3C Riley 3/4G 

Huatong 3C Lakshmi 3/4G 

Ceres 5/G Gauraang 3C 

Atharva 5/6N Riley 3/4G 

Rohan 5/6N Jheel 5/6G 

Krish 5/6G  *** *** 



 

 

 

Tuesday 20th November 11:35 am to 1:55pm 
 

What is Gala Day? Gala day is an opportunity for Year 6 students to organise a fun event for the 
Wentworthville community. Below is some information about the day. 

 

When is Gala Day? Gala day will be held Tuesday 20th November, 2018. The 
event will start at 11:35am and conclude at 1:35pm. This will be followed by the 
Gala day raffle, drawn at 1:45pm. 

 

Who can attend Gala Day? Wentworthville P.S. students along with family and 
friends are welcome to attend and enjoy the activities at Gala day whilst 
supporting our Year 6 students.  

 

How Gala Day works:  

• Students purchase tokens prior to and on the day of Gala day to play games 

• Students use the tokens to play over 30 different games run by Year 6 
students 

• Activities include 3 jumping castles, face painting, henna art drawing 
competitions, an obstacle course, soccer shootout, footy passing and plenty 
of water activities 

• We have giant size board games including giant jenga, giant connect four 
and giant dominos 

• This year we will have a disco running during the Gala day in the hall 

• Year six students and local community companies provide prizes for students 
to win at each stall 

• Best off all, you are guaranteed to win prizes at each activity you play 

• To play games students purchase ‘Gala day’ tokens 

• Tokens are 50c each or 5 for $2 

• Activities cost one or two tokens per game, the jumping castle will cost 3 
tokens per turn. Students purchase tokens to play the activities. All money 
raised through playing games on the day goes towards the Year 6 Farewell and the Year 6 gift to the 
school, benefiting all students at Wentworthville P.S. 
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How many tokens does my child need? We recommend each student purchase around $10 worth of 

tokens; as this is a two-hour event allowing students to play for the whole two hours. 

When can I purchase tokens? You can purchase tokens in the morning from 8:25am till 8:55am, starting 

on Monday 12th November, 2018. Just look for the Gala Day token counter located in the morning 

playground area. You can also purchase tokens on the day and during Gala Day. 

Year Six Gala Day Raffle  

Tuesday 20th November 1.45pm 

The Gala Day raffle will be drawn at 1:45pm (Conclusion of Gala day). 

 

How to enter: You will receive tickets into the raffle through purchasing Gala Day tokens. 

Any student who purchases $5 worth of Gala Day tokens will receive one raffle ticket, if you purchase $10 

you will receive 3 raffle tickets (maximum is 3 raffle tickets per person).  

 

1
st

 prize: Family fun pack: $100 vouchers for Wenty Leagues, $100 voucher for Toongabbie Bowling 

Club and a family pass to Parramatta Speedway. 

2
nd

 prize: Adventure pack: $60 voucher to Outback Jacks, family pass to the Power House Museum and 

2 adult passes to ‘The Edge Rock Climbing’ Castle Hill. 

3
rd

 prize: Summer pack: Bluetooth headphone speakers, car detailing pack, Event movie tickets and 2 

family passes to Lollipop’s Playland and Café Castle Hill. 

Thank you in advance for your support of Gala Day. The students and staff hope to see you all on Tuesday 

20th November 2018, starting at 11:35am. If you have any questions about Gala Day, please speak to Mr 

Warren. 

Sponsors of Gala day 
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Year 3 -   

Digital Tech 
results 2018 

Class Award 
Year 4 -  Digital 

Tech results 
2018 

Class Award 

Vrishab 2/3H Participation Devni 3/4G Participation 

Arjun 3/4G Distinction Anna 3/4G Credit 

Harshavardhan 3/4G Credit Rupika 3/4G Participation 

Hannah 3/4G Distinction Shubham 4B Distinction 

Manasvi 3/4G Participation Prisha 4B Participation 

Keval 3/4G Distinction Tavishi 4B Credit 

Ross 3/4G High Distinction Ishaan 4B Credit 

Madhulekha 3/4G Participation Garv 4B Merit 

Anita 3/4G Participation Aarav 4B Participation 

Susmit 3/4G Participation Sloka 4B Participation 

Naomi 3C Participation Sountharikan 4B High Distinction 

Steve 3C Participation Zac 4R Credit 

Huatong 3C Participation Monica 4R High Distinction 

Sanil 3C Participation Rohan 4R Participation 

Shanmitha 3C Merit Gokul 4R Credit 

Ragavan 3C Credit Aurchisha 4R Distinction 

Gauraang 3C Participation Leena 4R Credit 

Zia 3C Participation Kanvi 4R Participation 

Priyanshi 3C Participation Sohom 4R Distinction 

Rouba 3C Participation Chaitanya 4R Participation 

Sarthaksinh 3C Participation Shreyas 4R Credit 

Syon 3C Credit Sashank 4R Participation 

Reyansh 3C Participation       

Arani 3C Participation       

Jessica 3C Participation       

AmirthaVarshini 3C Distinction       

Surya 3C Participation       

Harshika 3M Participation       

Guneet 3M Credit       

Jasman 3M Participation       

Jessica 3M Merit       

Antara 3M Distinction       

Atulith 3M Distinction       

Kavir 3M Participation       

Sidharth 3M Participation       

Swastika 3M Participation       

Ananya 3M Participation       

Karthikeyan 3M Participation       

Abhijay 3M Participation       

Rithwik 3M Participation       

Vansh 3M Credit       

Tanvi 3M Participation       



 

Year 5 -   
Digital Tech 
results 2018 

Class Award 
Year 6 -   

Digital Tech 
results 2018 

Class Award 

Ra'eed 3-6B Credit Ansh 5/6G Participation 

Ashika 5/6G Participation Phoenix 5/6N Distinction 

Jheel 5/6G Credit Rameem 5/6N Participation 

Ceres 5/6G Credit Girindran 5/6M Participation 

Rohan 5/6N Credit Kevin 5/6M Credit 

Krish 5/6G Participation Rayyaan 5/6N Merit 

Diya 5/6G Credit Vandana 5/6M Participation 

Nabil 5/6G Credit Parakram 5/6M Participation 

Venushan 5/6N Participation Jay 5/6WS Credit 

Krishika 5/6G Participation Aiden 5/6WS Credit 

Vaidehi 5/6M Participation Dhikshitha 5/6N Credit 

Aryan 5/6M Credit Jai 5/6WS Participation 

Shaheel 5/6M Credit       

Dakshina 5/6M Participation       

Shobhika 5/6M Participation       

Hari 5/6M Distinction       

Deshawn 5/6WS Participation       

Devashri 5/6WS Participation       

Aditi 5/6WS Credit       

Nicholas 5/6WS Merit       

Samya 5/6WS Participation       

Riya 5/6WS Participation       

Jiah 5/6WS Participation       

Abhay 5/6WS Participation       





  

Travelling or taking holidays during the school term 

Since 2015 family holidays and travel are no longer considered under the 

exemption from school procedures. Travel outside of the vacation period is now 

counted as an absence for statistical purposes. 

Parents are required to complete the application for extended leave, which is 

available from the school office and website. This form must be submitted at the 

front office prior to travel for principal consideration. 

The principal will not accept a reason for travel during the school term if it is not 

in the best interests of the student. Educational, social and participation reasons should be specified on the 

application. 

Travel is considered to be domestic or international travel for the purpose of a family holiday, family business, 

bereavement or other reasons, which should be specified on the application. 

If the principal considers that the travel is appropriate during the school term, the principal will inform the 

parent if the application is accepted. The absences will then be recorded as ‘L”- Leave. The absences will be 

recorded on your child’s report. 

All travel documentation, such as travel itinerary or e-ticket must be attached to the application. 

The principal may decline an application for Extended Leave -Travel and the parent will be informed of this in 

writing. The absence will then be recorded as unjustified and will appear on your child’s report. 

If you have any questions about applying for Extended Leave - Travel please contact the front office. 

 



 

 

 

Following on from the previous newsletter a correction to the amount of money raised 

for Colour-thon brings the final figure after expenses to $2,560.38  - so great effort 

everyone! 

Hope you are all thinking very hard about what future focused resources you would like purchased for the 

school out of these funds. It would be appreciated if your suggestions be submitted to your teacher to be 

passed along to the P&C Executive Committee to determine the final items for purchase from the funds. 

Hope you are enjoying your prizes which you have earned as part of this event. 

For your diaries: 

 

 

 

Friday 30th November is the P&C organised Christmas Stall – an opportunity for students to purchase a 

special gift for someone special in their lives. Posters will be around the school over the next week, so have a 

look and decide what you would like to buy at the stall. 

Our last meeting for 2018 is Wednesday 5th December 2018 - in the School Staff Room. Please come along 

and find out more about what your P&C does for your school. I you are interested in becoming part of the 

P&C please come along to the next meeting or the February 2019 meeting to pay your membership to be 

able to vote in the executive committee and sub-committee at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) which will 

be held in March 2019. 

Kind regards, 

Leanne Keighley 

President 

Wentworthville Public School P&C 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 


